Admin, LACO

Subject: FW: voluntary euthanasia for the terminally ill.

From: peter c

Sent: Thursday, 12 October 2017 8:22 PM

To: Joint Select Committee on End of Life Choices < eolco@parliament.wa.gov.au>

Subject: voluntary euthanasia for the terminally ill.

Sent from $\underline{\text{Mail}}$ for Windows 10

Dear sir or madam,

I am contacting you at this time, to give my support for new legislation concerning the above.

Simply

Put, it obviously should be the choice of the individual, and not of anyone else. We have all heard the scare stories, Of the minority of people who oppose it, and their point of view seems to get more desperate, and misleading, as time goes on!

It is a fact that in worldwide polls, approx. 80% of voters approve new legislation!

Peter cullender